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2 Acadiensis 

Contributors/Contributeurs 

A member of the Department of History at the University of North Carolina 
at Greensboro, Robert M. Calhoon is the author of a forthcoming book, 
The Loyalists in Revolutionary America, 1760-1781. Different versions of 
his paper were read at a meeting of the Southern Historical Association at 
Louisville, Kentucky, 12 November 1970, and at the Loyalist Studies Sym­
posium at the University of New Brunswick, 14 October 1972. 

A previous contributor to Acadiensis, Judith Fingard is a member of the 
Department of History at Dalhousie University and author of The Anglican 
Design in Loyalist Nova Scotia, 1783-1816. 

Neil MacKinnon, a member of the History Department at St. Francis Xavier 
University, is currently completing his Ph.D. thesis on Nova Scotian Loyal­
ists for Queen's University. An earlier version of his paper was given at the 
Loyalist Studies Symposium at the University of New Brunswick. 

A graduate of the University of Toronto, Richard A. Jarrell currently teaches 
at Atkinson College and is preparing a book on the history of Canadian 
astronomy. 

A member of the Department of History of Carleton University, Naomi 
Griffiths has published The Acadian Deportation: Deliberate Perfidy or 
Cruel Necessity? and The Acadians: Creation of a People. 

W.L. Morton, a member of the History Department of Trent University, 
has published many books and articles dealing with Canadian history, in­
cluding The Kingdom of Canada, The Progressive Party, The Critical Years: 
The Union of British North America, 1857-1873 Manitoba: A History and 
One University: A History of the University of Manitoba. He is also the 
Executive Editor of The Canadian Centenary Series. 

A Professor of history at McMaster University, Professor Goldwin S. French 
has recently become President of Victoria University, Toronto. He is the 
author of Parsons and Politics: The role of the Wesleyan Methodists in 
Upper Canada and the Maritimes from 1780 to 1855. 

A member of the History Department of the University of New Brunswick, 
W. Stewart MacNutt is Chairman of the Canadian Committee of the Pro­
gramme for Loyalist Studies and Publications. 


